
 

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   Minutes 
OLMC Parents Guild 2020-2021 

Date | time 09/15/20 8:15 am | Zoom Meeting called to order by PG  

In Attendance 

 PG Executive Board and approximately 75 class parents  

Agenda 

1. Welcome and Open Prayer 
 

• Read by Vice President Radame Perez 
 

2. Introduction to Parents Guild Executive Board 
• The board was introduced as follows.  

o Maria Sidoti - Co-President 
o Marlene Bayersdorfer - Co-President 
o Radame Perez - Vice President 
o Marie Salvia – Treasurer 

 
3. Class Parents Duties and ways to communicate/ Class Parents List (please view 

attachment) 
• Class Parents role will be to assist the teacher in coordinating various activities and 

events throughout the school year. Besides helping the teacher, they also have some 
responsibilities with the Parents’ Guild.  The responsibilities are largely built around 
furthering communication to keep you informed of school-wide happenings.  We want to 
make sure you are aware of every opportunity to be involved in your child’s classroom 
and school.  
 

4. Fundraising Efforts 
• E-Scrips 



• It’s a requirement that every family needs to reach $125.00 with of rewards. Anything 
above that amount will be towards the PG fundraising goal requirement. 

• Please sign up for E-Scrip. It is easy money to raise for our school. It is money that you 
are already spending, no extras.  

• Download the ShopwithScrip App  
It looks like this (Raise Right) 
 

 
 
Then fill in this code: LA927LC436518   

 
o For the part “Who are you fundraising for? Student) Please make sure to fill in 

your child’s name and grade 
 

• Mask Sale 
o Must continue to sell in order to fundraise. Please purchase and/or promote to 

friends and families.  
• School Store 

o Finishing up the inventory and will put all of the gym clothes on sale.  We will 
have a monthly Curbside sale. 

 
Curbside Sale Details: 

• SCHOOL STORE/GYM APPAREL ON SALE- EVERYTHING WILL BE MARKED 
DOWN – NO RETURNS/NO EXCHANGE. CASH AND CHECK ONLY/SIZES ARE 
LIMITED/FIRST COME-FIRST SERVE 

• MASK SALE 
• GIFT CARDS 

 
Our scheduled Curbside sale days are: (Time- TBD) 

September 29                         January 12                      May 11 
                            October 13                              February 9 
                            November 10                          March 9 
                            December 8                             April 13 

5. 2020-2021 Fundraising Goal 
• Our PG Goal is to raise approximately $30,000.00 

6. Upcoming Events 



 
• OLMC Family Runners Club 5k Walk / 12mile Bikeathon 
 

o Download the Strava App and join the OLMC Runners’ Club 
 

• Yearbook- Co-Chairs: Nicole Castaldo, Laura Cilano, and Paula Hall  
 

o Start sending your pictures to yearbook@academyolmc.org 
 

• Halloween Trunk or Treat – 10/30/20-    Co-Chairs needed 
 

o If we’re not able to have Trunk or Treat this year due to the pandemic, we will have a 
Scarecrow Fundraising Sale. 

 
7. Questions & Announcements will be addressed to Ms. Verdonck: 

 
a. Class photos - Parents were wondering if a date has been set and some do not mind the idea of 
wearing a mask for at least the group picture as a matter of historical context and safety. 
 
b. Does the school share in any revenue generated from the photography contract?  If not, we 
might be missing an opportunity to generate some revenue for the school or parents guild.  Some 
parents felt it seems like a worthwhile conversation with the photography studio and perhaps we 
can bake this into the contract. 
 
c. Parents were wondering about the Halloween Truck or Treat- hypothetically, if contraction 
rates remain as low as they currently stand and/or do not increase from their current standing, 
would we be able to host a Trunk or Treat at the school as we have done in the past 8 or so 
years?  If not, what about a scarecrow fundraising effort? 
 
d. The 4th grade alleges audio/ connectivity issues affecting their remote learning experience.  If 
this continues unresolved over the next week, would this be an acceptable reason to allow those 
children (or other classes facing such an issue) to opt back into school in this first phase. 

 
 

 


